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Prepared by the Finance Department in consultation with the Asia and 
Pacific, Legal, and Monetary and Capital Markets Departments. 

 

1.      The Republic of Nauru (“Nauru”) became a member of the Fund on April 12, 2016. As a new 

member Nauru will need to establish procedures with the Fund for determining a representative 

exchange rate for its currency, in accordance with Rule O-2(b)(i) of the Fund’s Rules and Regulations, 

as proposed in this paper for Board consideration. 

2.      Pursuant to its national legislation, Nauru does not issue a currency of its own but uses the 

Australian dollar as legal means of payment which, for the purposes of the Articles of Agreement of 

the Fund, is deemed to be the currency of Nauru.1 

3.      Staff has consulted with the authorities of Nauru which have proposed that the 

representative exchange rate for the currency of Nauru be the same as that of the Australian dollar 

(Attachment).

                                                   
1 See Republic of Nauru—Report of the Committee on Membership (EBD/15/51, 09/10/15). 
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Proposed Decision 

 
The following draft decision, which may be adopted by a majority of the votes cast, is proposed for 

adoption by the Executive Board: 

The Fund finds, after consultation with the authorities of the Republic of Nauru, 

that the representative exchange rate for the currency of the Republic of Nauru 

is the same as that for the Australian dollar. 
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